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Consideration of appointments to Hampton Federal Area Development Authority (HFADA)

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

Susan Rotkis has resign from the board and Council is being asked to appoint a replacement to
serve until November 30, 2017.

There are individuals in the Board Bank who have expressed a desire to serve on this board. Those
applications are being provided to Council.

*** UPDATE FOR NOVEMBER 9, 2016 MEETING***

No new applications have been received.  The committee meets on Monday, November 7, 2016 and
it is anticipated they will bring a recommendation to Council on Wednesday, November 9, 2016.

*** UPDATE FOR OCTOBER 12, 2016 MEETING***

The current demographic of the board is:

Name of Board # of
Members

# of
Vacancies

Gender Age Ethnicity

Hampton FADA 9 1 6 - Male 1 - 70 + 2 - African
American

2 -
Female

5 - 70 - 52 6 - Caucasian

2 - 51 - 34

New applications have been received.
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